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chair Warner, and house committee on
rules,

Hello I'm contacting you today to say
please vote NO on HB 4167. Heavy
taxation is not the best route to reduce
carbon emissions in Oregon. Many
alternatives have been proposed to
reduce emissions that would not severely
affect Oregon’s economy. With the current
regulations,we have seen a difference!
Emissions have dropped 28% since 1990.
Please consider this when you cast your
vote.

Thank you,

Nona Avgi
Molalla Oregon
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